
Bridgewater Youth Soccer Association
General Meeting Minutes

February 4, 2011

       Meeting called to Order at 7:15 pm

       Members Present: Matthew Leighton, Jim Frazier, Scott Sherrick,
       Holly Ridge, Ed Meaney, Cyndi Meaney, Dave Holmberg, Tony Esposito,
       Erik Ringuette, 
       

  
 
       Secretary’s Report:  (Holly)

• No quorum

       Treasurer’s Report: (Peter)
• No quorum

Registrar’s Report: ( Matthew)
• 6 not registered
• 27 without pictures
• Final rosters submitted
• Schedules are out except U8

        Fundraising: (Holly)
• Raynham Park permit approved
• Casino night February 18, 3-11pm
• Dance permits submitted grades 5/6 April 8 and May 13, grades 7/8 March 11 and April 29

        Fields/Equipment: (Scott) 
• Shut down

        Website: (Evan & Holly)
• Working on editor
• Needs artwork

        
        South Shore Soccer: (Dave)

• Coaches IDs must be worn around neck on lanyard necklaces
• Crossovers awarded to Braintree
• Head injury awareness course to be offered, see SSSL website

        Spring Instructional: (Erik)
• Fliers went out to schools
• Online registration open
• In house registration: Feb 10 and Feb 18 6-730pm at school house, also Feb 12 9-11 at school house

        New Business:
• Challenge Cup Tournament: SSSL games are being held on Memorial Day weekend
• Tony Esposito requested coaches clinics, Scott to speak with Mike Cammuso at the dome
• Congratulations to the NEW 2011 Board of Directors

President – Scott Sherrick
Vice President – Dave Wolohojian
Treasurer – Peter Fuller
Recording Secretary – Holly Ridge
Corresponding Secretary – Robert Fratalia
Registrar – Matthew Leighton



Board at Large:
Ron Barron
Robert Bodendorf
Michael Cammuso
Jim Frazier
George Umbrianna
Dianne Masefield
Ed Meaney
Erik Ringuette
Kevin Sullivan

Motion to adjourn 8:00

                                                        
Next BYSA General Meeting March 4, 2011 7pm

Next BYSA BOD Meeting February 15, 2011 7pm
Next SSSL Meeting February 14, 2011, 7pm 

 


